
SATURDAY, MAY 11TH 
10:00 A.M.—4:00 P.M.

1945 SE Water Ave, Portland, OR 97214

This will be an opportunity to give feedback on the district’s vision 
before it is finalized in June.

You do not need to enter the museum to attend the event; museum admission  
is discounted on May 11th for PPS community members: $12 for adults and children. 

PPS is providing opportunities for free admission to students and families 
at our highest-needs schools. 

Portland Public Schools invites you to JOIN US  
for a fun, interactive exhibit of our vision work so far.


